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News of note for the next two months. . . .

Salt delivery. AC Service will deliver salt on Wednesday, April 16, weather permitting. A reminder to residents who
take care of their own salt: the salt container should be filled to a level of twelve inches from the top. Plumbing
problems can be prevented by maintaining the proper salt level.

Tree planting. Elaine Brown has donated 35 tree seedling for planting in the common area behind the back lane.
Flags will be placed where they will be planted. The trees are all slow-growing.

Bank accounts. Elaine Brown’s name has been added to Park Meadows Association bank accounts.

Flower planting time. Volunteers are needed to plant flowers in planters behind the mailboxes. Call one of the
trustees if you wish to volunteer. In the past, some residents have shared planting and watering.

Free arbor. Camille Willis has removed an arched metal arbor, which has a base of about five feet, from her front
garden. The arbor had been supporting a clematis. Camille would like to give it to anyone who can find a use for it.
The arbor can be seen in her front yard, at 265 PM. Ifyou are interested, please call Camille at 767-1053 for additional
information.

A big thank-you. Grace Alexander thanks residents on the 200 east lane who contributed to the March of Dimes
campaign. Because of your generosity, the campaign achieved 475% of the neighborhood goal.

Newsletter now bimonthly. The next issue of the NEWSLETTER will appear in June. Submissions are always
welcome; items may be delivered to Peggy Saari at PM 230 (767-7399; peggy@innovio.com).
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